
 

 

 

 

 

CEMETERY MAINTENANCE  

RULES AND REGULATIONS 
 

 

 

1. Winter decorations are allowed from November 1st through March 1st and must be 

securely fastenened.  All wreaths and grave blankets remaining after March 1st will be 

removed and destroyed. 

 

2. Summer decorations are allowed from April 10th through October 1st. 

 

3. All plantings of shrubs, trees and flowers are prohibited unless approved by the 

Maintenance Supervisor.  Please contact the cemetery office at (989) 892-0661 

regarding these matters. 

 

4. We hold NO responsibility for any damage or theft of flowers or decorations. 

 

5. Veteran’s flags are placed by volunteers (not the cemetery) prior to Memorial Day 

and may remain until Flag Day. 

 

6. The only bronze allowed on the mausoleum are small emblems and fiore vases 

available for purchase at the cemetery office.  These items must be installed by 

cemetery maintenance personnel ONLY. 

 

7. No veteran’s plaques are allowed on the mausoleum. 

 

8. Second memorials are allowed on spaces only if they are flush markers. 

 

9. Only granite benches on granite bases are allowed on spaces.  They are available for 

purchase at the cemetery office.   

 

10. All memorials and benches must be approved by the cemetery office prior to 

installation. 


